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Ewa Babiarczyk 

From: Ewa Babiarczyk 

Sent: 

To: 'Colm. hussey@ril ta. ie' 

Subject: Waste Review Application Form 

15 June 2007 1 1 :I 7 

Dear Mr Hussey, 

The Environmental Protection Agency received your Waste Licence Review Application re Rilta 
Environmental Ltd. (formerly known as SlTA Environmental Ltd.) Reg. Nr: WO1 92-02. 

As the name and the Applicant's Name and Address changed from Rilta Ltd. trading as SlTA 
Environmental, 

Estate, Dublin 18 
Unit 21, Corrig Road, Sandyford Industrial 

into Rilta Environmental Ltd. (formerly known as SlTA Environmental Ltd.) 
Block 402, Grant's Drive, Greenogue Business Park, 
Rathcoole, County Dublin 

I would be very grateful if you could send a document confirming the change of the address to me as soon as 
possible. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any queries. 

Regards, 

Ewa Babiarczyk 
Office of Climate Change, Licensing & Resource Use 

EPA Headquarters 
PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
Co. Wexford 
Tel: 053-91 60600 
Fax:053-9160699 
Email: info@epa.ie 
Lo Call: 1890 335599 
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